Scholarship Bulletin number 1

Hello and welcome to a new scholarship year. I am excited to see what this year has in store! I will have some of the new brochures with me at School of instruction. If your auxiliary is a go getter and want the

new forms now they are on the national and state website.

LETS GET TO THE THEMES!

 This year for the high school grades Voice of Democracy's theme "Is America today our forefather's vision" Please have your local and district judging done and sent to me by

November 17th.

This year for the Middle School grades Patriots Pen theme is "My Voice in America's

Democracy" This is due to local auxiliaries by October 31. It is due to me by November 17th.

• The Washington State Youth Essay theme is "How should our Veterans be treated?" this is due

to local auxiliaries by October 31. It is due to me by November 17th.

We also have Patriotic art this year this is also for high schoolers who love to do painting or

make art. Please see the brochure for more information.

Under Patriotic art is a sort of new scholarship called 3D art. It is on the same brochure and

pertains to high school.

When judging these please judge them separately. They should have two different entry forms. They

are due to local auxiliaries by March 31 and due to me by April 15th

We still offer Continuing Education Scholarship to those who are attached to a Veteran.

My contact information is below to get ahold of me. I do have a crazy work schedule but will try and call you back when I can or answer as soon as possible. Best ways are to send an email or a text and I can

call more in the afternoons.

Email ahalvorsen.vfwwa@yahoo.com

Phone: (206) 883-0664

Loyally,

Adrienne Halvorsen

Scholarship Chairman